
 Top of the World ATV Club 
 Meeting Minutes 

 Saturday March 26, 2022 

 Attendees: 
 Chad Sterling (President) 
 Mike Audet (Vice President) 
 Marge Audet (Treasurer) 
 Steven Bean (Secretary) 
 RJ Fulton 
 Sidney Griggs 
 Dawn Peters (Concord School) 
 Darby Peters (Concord School) 
 Sarah Churchill (Concord School) 

 Call to order:  The meeting was brought to order by  Chad Sterling, President, at 10:10 am. 

 Next Meeting:  April 16 @ Chad Sterling’s @ 9:00 am  (trail inspection only) 

 Secretary’s Report: 
 The  Secretary’s report was reviewed by all. Marge asked that the month on the Treasurer’s 

 report be changed from September to December. A motion was made by Sid and seconded by RJ 
 Fulton to accept the report with no changes and was unanimously approved by vote. 

 Treasurers Report: 
 Marge Audet submitted February balances. A motion was made by Steve and seconded by 

 Chad to accept the report with no changes and was unanimously approved by vote. 

 VASA Report: 
 Copy of Marches VASA meeting agenda with Stevens notes passed around for review and 

 comment. 

 Old Business: 
 Larry & Betty Brown's gift certificates have not been purchased. 

 New Business: 
 a)  Trail relocation (bad section up Miles Mt.) was presented by Chad. VAST is applying for 

 a grant to relocate from lower section by apple orchard to Carr Brook. Larry Brown, 
 Chad, Scott Cromack, Bunnel’s & other interested parties will be blazing a new trail 
 possibly following some existing old skid roads within a few weeks. 

 b)  Oregon trail that previously needed to be relocated is on hold for now as property is up for 
 sale. 

 c)  Sid spoke with Adam Lane in regard to purchasing a new york rake. The best Adam can 
 do is his company discount of 15%.  After further discussion, it was decided that. A 4 or 5 



 foot was probably the best size. Sid to follow up with Adam. Chad to also speak with 
 Naults to see what they can do. 

 d)  Chad has not received any information with regards to a Memorial Day parade. 
 e)  Green Up will be May 7  th  , everyone to meet at Chads  at 9:00 am. 
 f)  Chad has been able to locate an axel for the Ranger. Pine asked Chad to send him specks 

 and he will check to see if he has one. 
 g)  Trail work request from VASA (Carr Brook to Horn of the Moon) was discussed. VAST 

 did some work on the upper trail last fall. Chad to check with Larry Brown to see if we 
 should also do the trail Larry had made for us previously or the third trail or nothing at all. 

 h)  Steve to send the following to VASA for their newsletter: 
 Monthly meetings have started up for 2022. 
 TOW to participate in Green Up day. 
 TOW working on updating landowner permission forms & landowner appreciation 
 statement to go in newsletter. 
 TOW will have annual poker run (date & location to be announced). 

 i)  Chad presented Ranger registration & insurance for this year. 
 j)  TOW wants to thank Sarah Churchill, Dawn & Darby Peters from Concord School for 

 attending TOW meeting to learn more about our local club. 
 k)  Poker run was tentatively set for Labor Day weekend and which day that weekend would 

 it be? Steve to check on availability 

 A motion was made by Steve Bean and seconded by Pine to adjourn, unanimously approved by 
 vote. Meeting adjourned at 11:25 am 

 Respectfully submitted, 

    Steven Bean, Secretary 


